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Overview

• Response Statistics

• City-wide

• Ward 8

• Operational Challenges 

• Strategic Planning



Calendar Year (CY) 2024 City-Wide Responses



Ward 8 Responses (CY2024)

CY 2024 -

Ward Eight - 863 
responses

3rd least busiest Ward



Ward 8 Responses (YTD 2025)

YTD 2025 (as of 02.28.2025)

Citywide - 1,529 Responses

Ward Eight - 106 Responses

(*partially missing data from 02.22 
through 02.28)



Calendar Year (CY) 2024 City-Wide Responses

Loss valuation trends -

CY2022 - $1,085,197

CY2023 - $2,754,144

CY2024 - $450,520



Operational Challenges

- Generally minimal operational 

challenges, specific to Ward Eight

- Primarily residential, with some retail 

and light commercial occupancies



New Fire Engine

- Replacement for Forest 
Drive Station, E351

- Started production this 
week

- Cab and Body fabrication

- Expected delivery in Late 
Spring 2025



New Fire Engine



Strategic Planning Process

Last Strategic Plan in 2004

Center for Public Safety Excellence (CPSE) Model

Committee Established - Diverse Cross-section of AFD

Internal and External Stakeholder Surveys in development and plan 
to launch in April 2025

Draft Document to Fire Chief for Review - September 2025



Thank You!

Questions?


